
11/15/21, 2:23 PM CapeElizabeth.org Mail - Re: light pollution

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=89f4b28e72&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1716522300105503287&simpl=msg-f%3A1716522300105503287 1/1

Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>

Re: light pollution 
1 message

Nicole Boucher <nicole.boucher@capeelizabeth.org> Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 2:06 PM
To: paul f barresi <pfbarresi@me.com>
Cc: Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>

Hi Paul,

Thank you for bringing this to our attention! I know the Planning Board is recommending some technical changes to
ordinances soon, and perhaps this is a matter they could look into as they go through that process. I am cc'ing Maureen
O'Meara to pass along the message, along with the state's lighting technical assistance bulletin:
https://www.maine.gov/dacf/municipalplanning/docs/lightingmanual.pdf.

Best,
Nicole

On Fri, Nov 12, 2021 at 11:12 AM 'paul f barresi' via Cape Elizabeth Town Council <cetowncouncil@capeelizabeth.org>
wrote: 

Hello Town Council: 
 
I live at 3 Oak Knoll Road in Cape Elizabeth and in discussions with the code enforcement officer it was brought to my
attention that there are no ordinances in the Town re light pollution from neighbors that affect sleeping and quality of life
of abutters or neighboring properties. 
 
I think that this needs to be addressed moving forward perhaps having excessive lighting limited to certain times of
evening and dgree of intrussion. 
 
Thank you for taking this into consideration. 
 
Paul Barresi 
 
 

--  
Nicole Boucher, MBA
Member, Town Council
Town of Cape Elizabeth
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